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October 5, 2021 

 
 

To: Market Participants and Other Interested Parties (“Stakeholders”) 

Re: Extension of Comment Deadline for Letter of Notice for Development of a Proposed 
Amended Section 501.3 of the ISO rules, Abbreviated Needs Approval Process (“Section 
501.3”) 

 

Further to a Stakeholder request, the Alberta Electric System Operator (“AESO”) is providing the attached 
spreadsheet, listing the approximately 100 connection projects filed since July 2015 and their associated 
costs, as referenced in the Letter of Notice for Development of a Proposed Amended Section 501.3 of the 
ISO rules, Abbreviated Needs Approval Process posted on September 1, 2021. The AESO is also 
extending the deadline for comments to Friday, October 8, 2021.  

Please use the original Stakeholder Comment Matrix when submitting comments to the AESO. 
Adherence to deadlines is essential to the integrity of the ISO rules comment process. As such, any 
Stakeholder comments received after October 8, 2021, may not be published, replied to, or otherwise 
considered by the AESO.  

The AESO will post all comments it receives on the AESO's website. 

Attachments 

1. ANIDs filed since ANAP Rule for Stakeholders. 

 
Sincerely, 
Jodi Marshall 
Legal Manager, ISO Rules and Alberta Reliability Standards 
Legal and Regulatory Affairs 
rules_comments@aeso.ca 
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